
 
TO:  Shannon Mills, Academic Senate President  
FROM:  Patty Felkner, Chair, Professional Standards Committee  
RE:  Professional Standards End of the Year Report  
 
 
The Professional Standards Committee’s primary goal was to attract 
applications and grant leaves to faculty members who wanted to make 
important contributions to the college through research and creative 
activities.  This year, we organized a sub-committee to develop a rubric to 
evaluate Final Sabbatical Reports. We carry forward 1 Type A and a .792 
FTE Type B Leave for Fall 2018. 
 
I am pleased to say the committee awarded the following leaves for 
2017/2018:  
 
Fall 2017 

Type A Maureen Moore, 17th Century Dutch Masters at the Crocker 
Art Museum 

Type B Emily Bond, Implementing and Assessing Information Literacy 
Instruction in Canvas,  20% 

 Julie Oliver, Completion of the @ONE Online Teaching 
Certificate Program and Development on the New Online 
Biology Course and Supplemental Materials for Online 
Enhanced Biology Course, 40% 

Spring 2018 

Type A Cesar Plasencia, Professional Development and Growth in the 
field of Coaching and Physical Education. 

 
The Committee elected Kathryn Mayo and Anastasia Panagakos as co-chairs 
for next year. 
  
Respectfully submitted,  
  
Patty Felkner 
Chair, Professional Standards Committee  



 
 


